
Notice - Sale of Property – NorthWood High School Baseball Bleachers 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that Wa-Nee Community Schools is seeking bids for the sale and removal 
of metal bleachers located at NorthWood High School, 2101 N Main Street, Nappanee, IN 46550. The 
bleachers have 5 rows of seating with center aisle and handrail.  

Wa-Nee Community Schools will accept bids electronically to John Dougherty via email at 
jdougherty@wanee.org until December 9, 2022, 1:00 PM.  

The bleachers are being sold as is, where is, as shown and without warranties or guarantees either expressed 
or implied. Payment in full must be received within ten (10) days of Notice of Award. Payment will be 
accepted only via cash or certified check made payable to Wa-Nee Community Schools. Removal of the 
bleachers is the responsibility of the winning bidder. The bleachers must be removed from the premises by 
December 29, 2022.  

For more information about the bleachers, contact John Dougherty, Facility Director, at 574-773-4127. 
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